
From: Michael Butler [mailto:mButler@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 28 July 2016 3:43 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - AM2014/257 - Architects Award; AM2014/265 - 
Hydrocarbons Field Geologists Award; AM/2014/287-Surveying Award - Exposure Drafts 

 
Dear Associate  
 
I write in connection with the abovementioned modern awards. 
 
Due to staff absence and resourcing issues the Association was unable to meet the 21st July deadline 
regarding the filing of submissions in reply to the drafting and technical issues identified in the 
exposure drafts. This was unfortunately due to staff absence and resourcing issues and I apologise 
for our failure in this regard.  
 
As there are aspects of the exposure drafts in respect of which we wish to make a submission I 
would seek an extension of time until 8th August to be able to do so. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Michael Butler 
Director Industrial Relations 
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